
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 33 - 8th June 2018 
Holiday Dates -  

 

Inset Day - Friday 6th July 

Last Day of Term - Friday 20th July - School closing at 

1.30pm 

 

Dates for your Diary -        

11th - 15th June - Year 1 Screening checks. 

 

Tuesday 12th June - Year 1 Parent Workshop 2.30pm. 

 

Tuesday 12th June - PA Father’s Day Sale. 

 

Thursday 14th June - World Cup Themed Lunch 

 

Tuesday 19th June - CSI Storyland (Maths Day). 

 

Friday 22nd June - PA Summer Fayre. 

 

Wednesday 4th July - Year 2 Parent Workshop 9am 

 

Wednesday 4th July - Nursery Parent Workshop 8.30am 

 

Thursday 5th July - Reception Parent Workshop 8.55am 

 

Thursday 5th July - Open Evening 3.30 - 5.30pm 

Attendance -   

The best classes for attendance, week ending  the 8th June 

2018 were Meerkats and Dolphins with 98.3% attendance. 

Well done to them both!  

Congratulations to:  

Meerkats 98.3% 

Dolphins 98.3% 

Pandas 98.0% 

Starfish 97.9% 

Unfortunately 5 classes did not reach our  96% target:  

Bumblebees  95.0% 

Koalas  93.8% 

Ladybirds 92.0% 

Turtles  89.3% 

Butterflies 85.8% 

Overall attendance was 94.4% which is below our 96% target.  

Menu Week - 2  

Monday:  French Bread Pepperoni or Cheese & Tomato Pizza with Pasta Salad & Carrot & Sultana Salad 

Tuesday: Tandoori Chicken or Quorn Pieces with Rice & Naan Bread 

Wednesday: Roast Pork or Roasted Quorn Fillet with Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Green Beans & Gravy 

Thursday: World Cup Lunch  - Butland’s Burgers with Wedges &  Tomato Ketchup (Beef or Veggie Burger) 

Friday: Chip Shop Mini Battered Fillet or Quorn Dippers with Chips, Peas & Sweetcorn 

This Week’s Attendance Heroes - 

Ladybirds: Emily P                   Bumblebees:  Thomas T   Butterflies: Thomas P            

Starfish: Jessica H     Dolphins: Arthur L    Turtles: Nancy M       

Meerkats: Taya C      Koalas: Madeline W    Pandas: Einaras K 

Achievers of the Week - 

Ladybirds: Isla B     Bumblebees:  Oscar M   Butterflies:  Charlie F              

Starfish:  Daisy N                 Dolphins:  Alice K    Turtles: Laila -Rose T     

Meerkats: Persephonie F    Koalas:  Noah C               Pandas:  Jessica C 



This Week’s News: 

Welcome back to the final half term of the academic year, I hope you all had an enjoyable break. 

 

To celebrate the start of The World Cup we will be having a special themed lunch, Butland’s Burgers served in a Brioche Bun 
with Wedges, vegetarian option is available, on Thursday 14th June. This meal does not need to be pre-ordered, choices can 
be made on the day in the normal way and jacket potatoes will be available. From Monday 18th June, for the duration of the 
tournament, our menu will look slightly different. To mark The World Cup  our Catering Team will be serving footballer      
inspired meals.   

 

Attendance certificates, for last half term, will be given out  next Friday. The two winners of our half termly attendance draw 
will be announced in next Friday’s assembly. 

 

The PA have two events coming up this half term. The first being the Father’s Day Sale on Tuesday 12th June, slips and     
payment should have been returned for this. They will also be holding the annual summer event on Friday 22nd June, this is 
always a fantastic event with plenty for everyone to enjoy, please come along and join in the fun. 

 

Reminder - Tuesday 12th June @ 2.30pm. Year 1 Parent Workshop. 

 

 


